
Faculty Bookstores Committee 

Annual Report for 2020-2021 

 

The committee held two meetings in October 2020 and in January 2021 and discussed other issues as 
they arose via email. 

We had a representative serve on the bookstore contract review team in January 2021. 

In April 2021, we reported in Faculty Senate on the status of the new AIP product the bookstore 
launched in the Spring. 

Beginning in May 2021, we set up monthly meetings with the B&N Bookstore manager, B&N Bookstore 
Textbook manager, The University Director of Revenue and Contract Management, and the Chair of the 
Faculty Bookstore Committee, with the intent of creating consistent contact between faculty and the 
bookstore. 

 


